[image: image1.jpg]


                                                                      [image: image2.png]Payent
Canap




ParentCamp: Informed Families Thrive—Preventing the Summer Slide    


Summer Slide refers to the loss of academic skills and knowledge over the course of summer months while students are out of school.  Without reinforcement during the summer, children often forget what they have learned during the school year. 

Parents, students, educators, and faith-based and community representatives are invited to talk and share experiences in order to make informed decisions about how to prevent summer slide in a series of workshop sessions facilitated by ED staff and invited guests representing other federal agencies, state, district and local schools, as well as museums, libraries, universities and community groups.

The sessions will focus on resources, information, and tips that can be utilized to prevent summer slide with topics such as Use of Technology to Prevent Summer Slide, Library Programs to Prevent Summer Slide, Resources and Tips for Parents to Prevent Summer Slide.

Day/Date/Time:         
Monday, April 23, 2018, 8:30 a.m. – 1:40 p.m. 

Location:                         
United States Department of Education
Lyndon B Johnson Building
400 Maryland Avenue, SW
Washington, D.C.   

Seating is limited and attendees must register. 

Hosted by the U. S. Department of Education, ParentCamp: Informed Families Thrive - Preventing the Summer Slide is free and open to the community. 

Registration
Registration will close Friday, April 6, 2018, COB.

For more information, please contact Carrie Jasper at carrie.jasper@ed.gov
For information about ParentCamp,click here .
On April 23, 2018, attendees must bring a government-issued photo ID in order to enter the Department as an expected guest for this event. 
